
From: Goold, Scott c-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com
Subject: FW: Screen

Date: February 14, 2019 at 1:39 PM
To: scott@

	
	
Sco%	Goold
SQL	Database	Administrator
Hawaiian	Electric	Company,	Inc.
O:	808-202-5248
E:	c-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com
	

From:	Dear,	Elizabeth	
Sent:	Thursday,	February	14,	2019	9:36	AM
To:	Goold,	Sco%	<c-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com>
Subject:	RE:	Drug	Screen
	
Hi	Sco%,
	
So	sorry	for	the	confusion	the	address	is	800	not	815	so	sorry	about	that	so	a	li%le	closer!
	
Please	see	below	for	informaYon	regarding	you	drug	screening	appointment	on:
	
TODAY	Thursday,	February	14,	2019	at	2:15pm:
	

1.	 Please	bring	a	valid	picture	ID.
2.	 Don’t	drink	too	much	water	as	this	will	dilute	your	urine	sample	and	don’t	go	to	the

appointment	with	an	empty	bladder.
3.	 Plan	to	be	at	the	appointment	for	about	one	hour.

	
Straub	OccupaAonal	Health
800	S.	King	Street,	3rd	Floor
Honolulu,	HI	96813
808-529-4949
	
Once	we	get	your	results	we	will	then	contact	you,	if	you	have	any	addiYonal	quesYons	please
feel	free	to	call	me	at	808-543-4848.
	
Thank	you,
Elizabeth Dear
Human Resources – HR Service Center
	

From: Goold, Scott 
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 9:32 AM
To: Dear, Elizabeth
Subject: Drug Screen
	
Hi	Liz,

mailto:Scottc-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com
mailto:Scottc-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com
mailto:scott@infoimagination.org


Hi	Liz,
I	just	looked	up	the	locaYon.	I	can	walk	that	far.	Today	or	tomorrow	will	be	fine	–	might	help	to	be
as	flexible	as	possible.

	
Thank	you!
	
Sco%	Goold
SQL	Database	Administrator
Hawaiian	Electric	Company,	Inc.
O:	808-202-5248
E:	c-sgoold@hawaiianelectric.com
	

______________________________________________ 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, copying, disclosure
or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately by reply e-mail
and destroy the original message and all copies.
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